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Fiscal Impact: 

This legislation has no fiscal impact to the County. Any fees if applicable for a waiver or petition 
for a waiver would vary in frequency. Therefore, we are unable to estimate the totals that would 
be collected as a result of removing the option to request a waiver of specific regulations in the 
Tiber Branch Watershed. 

 

 

Purpose: 

This legislation repeals a waiver exception for development proposals in the Tiber Branch 
Watershed and related general subdivision and land development regulations waivers.  

 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 


